

Executive Headteacher: Miss Anita Edwards

Early Years Home Learning Spring 1, Week 2 The Gruffalo and The Gruffalo's Child

Dear Parents/Carers,
Please find attached your child's home learning for Week 2.
This includes an overview for the week with links to suggested sites and materials and attached resources.
We have also printed all the materials and will be delivering a hard copy of these resources to you.
Please can you keep any work that your child completes and store it in the folder provided and also post pictures of completed tasks on EExAT.
Your child's teacher will be in contact with you each week to provide any support that you or your child may need regarding the work set.
We look forward to speaking soon and seeing pictures of your child's completed work on EExAT.
Kind regards,
The Early Years Team

Believe Achieve Succeed

Central Road Partington Manchester M31 4FL

0161 775 2937

office@partingtoncentralacademy.co.uk

w: www.thedeantrust.co.uk



